
 
Good Morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Friday, June 9 and today we are on a six 
period schedule.  
 
Hampton Minor Football in conjunction with Fundy Minor Football are opening registration on June 1st 
for the Fall 2017 season. Please go to www.fundyminorfootball.com for more details. (6/9) 
 
Would all track and field, volleyball and rugby players please pass in your uniforms asap and pick up 
your team pictures. (6/9) 
 
There is a summer job opportunity with the Hampton High Scholarship and Bursary Foundation. The 
description is posted on the guidance bulletin board. Interested students must bring their resumes to 
the guidance office by Monday, June 12th. (6/9) 
 
Grade 12 students attending university or college in the Fall MUST sign up to have their transcripts sent 
in guidance. A $1 fee for each transcript is required. (6/9) 
 
Hey Grads! If you still have your piece of the grad mural or have paid and want to pick up your piece to 
paint it yourself please submit your tile by this Friday, June 9th. Once it is completed submit to Mrs. 
Myers by June 98th. Thank you. (6/9) 
 
Congratulations to the students of the month for May: 
Grade 9- Jonathan DesRoches  
Grade10- Marcia Floyd  
Grade 11- Jill Hickey  
Grade 12- Laine Harley 
Please meet Mr. Lacenaire in the Learning Commons during the morning break at 10:29 
 
 
 

http://www.fundyminorfootball.com/

